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COUNTY OF ALAMEDA

GENERAL SERVICES AGENCY - TECHNICAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT
ADDENDUM No. 2R
to the
Request for Qualifications 
for

Response to Written Questions 
PROJECTS # 13016 & #12034
PROJECTS: BHCS Villa Short Stay & ACSO Sandy Turner II
San Leandro & Dublin
DATE: 1-21-14
Issued by the General Services Agency, Technical Services Department, 1401 Lakeside Drive, Oakland, California.

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE DESIGN/BUILD ENTITIES for the above projects, notice is hereby given that the following question responses, as herein set forth, shall apply to the Request for Qualifications described herein and shall be made part thereof and subject to all requirements as if originally stated.
Receipt of this Addendum No. 2R must be acknowledged on the form in the future Request for Proposals bid proposal in writing.

The following written question were received during the RFQ correspondence and are answered:
Response to written questions:
1. Question:  Given the recession of the last few years and its impact on the number of projects built recently, could the time frame for the “qualification” projects be extended from 7 to 10 years?
Answer:  Replace the question #2 in Part IV.B ARCHITECT EXPERIENCE:  “How many Projects similar  in size, building type, or complexity with a total construction cost of $2.5 million or more has the Architect completed in the last seven years?” with the following: “How many Projects similar  in size, building type, or complexity with a total construction cost of $2.5 million or more has the Architect completed in the last ten years?”
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